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The SFC wishes to clarify that a formal investigation into the affairs of Hanergy Thin Film Power
Group Limited has been active and is continuing.

This statement is issued in accordance with the SFC’s Disclosure Policy given the public interest
following reports denying such measures have been taken (Note 1).

The SFC will make no further comment about the investigation.

End

Note:
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1. See SFC’s Policy on Disclosure of Certain Information.
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